Saint Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School Newsletter

Friday 6th October 2017



A Message from Your Swanside <u>Councillors</u>



Surgery details

Swanside Community Centre, Willoughby Road - 1st and 3rd Friday of each month 7.00pm - 8.00pm

Roby Hub, Merton Crescent - 2nd Friday of each month 5.30pm - 6.30pm

Contact details

Councillor	E-mail	Telephone
Chris Bannon	Chris.Bannon@knowsley.gov.uk	07557849391
Colin Dever	Colin.Dever@knowsley.gov.uk	07557849398
Graham Morgan	Graham.Morgan@knowsley.gov.uk	07979852029

If you require any further information please visit the Knowsley Council website; http://www.knowsley.gov.uk/home.aspx

YEAR 1 ROAD SAFETY

All our Year 1 children are being assessed to find out how aware they are about crossing roads safely. We are all aware of how busy and dangerous roads can be, especially Pilch Lane in the morning and afternoons as all our children leave.



We hope the information will help parents to support their children in learning how to stay safe.



Dates for your Diary

10th October

Key Stage 1 DUGS (Dads Uncles and Grandads)

11th October

Y2 Chester Zoo Trip

12th/ 19th October

Parents Evening

13th October

Class 8 Assembly

16th October

School Feast Day

18th October

Stay and Read Class 2

20th October

Half term holiday begins

3rd November

INSET day School closed to pupils

10th November

INSET day School closed to pupils

Please see our website for further dates.

www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com

Additional INSET day

At the beginning of the school year 4 INSET days had been set, with a further 1 to be confirmed.

This INSET day has now been confirmed as 3rd November.

We are sorry for the short notice and any inconvenience this may cause.



School Attendance Matters This week's attendance

Class 1	989.7	Class 7	94
Class 2	95.7	Class 8	96
Class 3	98	Class 9	97.3
Class 4	98	Class 10	97.3
Class 5	95	Class 11	89.7
Class 6	95.7	Class 12	94.7

Our target for attendance is 96%.

Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 9 & 10
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 8
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 1

Mission Statement Awards

Well done to Erin Brough Y2 Well done to Olivia Palen Y1

This special award is given to children who have demonstrated a clear understanding of our Mission Statement in the way they treated others.



Thank you to all the reception parents and carers who attended the meetings on Tuesday morning and evening about how

to support your child in reading, writing and phonics.

Thank you to Mrs Kerr and the reception staff who planned and organised such an informative meeting.